
As a financial advisor with an RIA, I personally support increasing or eliminating caps on bond 
trades reported to TRACE.  I believe the increased transparency and reduced costs to investors is 
the right thing for our industry. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Whipps 
Financial Advisor 
Compass Investments 
(509)312-9028 
 
 


